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Another "Study" bill being used as a placeholder for a group of more gun control bills 

that I strongly urge you to vote NO. These bills only continue to attempt to skirt the 

Constitution of the United States and have absolutely nothing to do with public safety. 

Criminals don't follow laws and these bills do nothing to increase penalties against 

criminals. They just continue to tighten the belt on legal gun owners and those just 

trying to protect themselves and their families.  

Besides, in a state that is constantly raising taxes on it's residents saying the state 

doesn't have money for this or that, bills such as this only cost the taxpayers millions 

of dollars that we don't have to fight in court. You need to STOP with the Obviously 

Unconstitutional bills! WE THE PEOPLE are NOT an endless cash cow! 


